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The ACT Government notes that there are some aspects of the bill that could be further clarified. 
This includes, for example, the meaning of ‘direct and indirect care expenditure’ in proposed section 
9-2A of the bill.  It will also be important to consult with aged care providers to ensure that reporting 
requirements are clear and achieve the objective of improving transparency without creating any 
unnecessary administrative burden. 
 
The ACT Government is strongly committed to addressing elder abuse and safeguarding older people 
in our ACT community. We consider that reform in this area would complement initiatives 
undertaken as part of the National Plan to Respond to the Abuse of Older Australians 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity to contribute to this inquiry. 
 
Yours sincerely 

Gordon Ramsay MLA 
Attorney-General  
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